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John Izzo Recognized by IASB
for  Contributions  to  PRESS
Policy Update
John  Izzo  is  recognized  in  the  October,  2012  issue  of  the
Illinois  Association  of  School  Boards’  Policy  Reference
Education Subscription Service (PRESS) by for his contributions
to the model policy revisions dealing with the Offset Program
for debt recovery from the Office of the Illinois Comptroller.
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